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 Our Ref: JRY/lha 

10th January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: ‘Macbeth’ at the Globe Theatre 

We will be running a trip to see ‘Macbeth’ at the Globe Theatre in London on Tuesday 29th March 2022, 
and would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in this visit. 

The event involves a full-length performance of the famous play in Shakespeare’s Globe Theatre in 
London. Macbeth is the chosen set text for coursework in the GCSE English Literature course (where it 
counts for 50% of the Paper 1 exam). This event would, therefore, be very useful preparation for all Year 
11 students who would like to experience a performance of the play in the original setting. The theatre is 
a recreation of the original Globe Theatre as it existed during most of Shakespeare's time, and as such 
offers the audience an authentic experience of what the theatre would have been like in Jacobean times. 
We are very fortunate to be able to get tickets for this event and as there are limited places, tickets will be 
allocated to those who first apply with full payment. 

The performance starts at 2.00pm, and we will leave by coach from the Academy at 9.30am. We will be 
returning at the end of the performance and should be back at Hanham Woods Academy by 8.00pm. The 
cost of the trip, including tickets and return coach travel, will be £35; however, as your child is in receipt 
of Pupil Premium, they will be able to attend the trip for no charge.  Students will need to bring a 
packed lunch and must conform to Academy rules throughout the trip.   

If you would like your child to attend this event, please return the attached reply slip to the Academy 
reception by Monday 24th January 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Ryan | English Department 

…………..…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

‘Macbeth’ at the Globe Theatre, Tuesday 29th March 2022.  Please complete and return to the 
Academy Reception by no later than Monday 24th January 2022. 

☐ I agree that my son/daughter may participate in the Academy trip. 

☐ I agree that my son/daughter is fit to participate in the activities to be undertaken. 

☐ I give permission for any emergency dental or medical treatment which may be necessary whilst 

my son/daughter is away from home. 

☐ I understand my child will conform to Academy expectations and be in Academy uniform throughout 

the day. 

Student Name: ________________________________________Tutor Group: _____________ 

Signed: ____________________________________(Parent/Carer)    Date: _________________ 

http://www.hanhamwoods.academy/

